

Grange Junior School
Grange Drive
Stratton St Margaret
Swindon
SN3 4JY
Tel: 01793 822405

www.grange-jun.swindon.sch.uk

18th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to inform you that Mr Sutton has decided to leave his post here at Grange Junior School and unfortunately will not be able to return before the end of term. As you are aware, Mrs Bandera has been covering the class since January but also has a new post starting and therefore her last day with us is Friday 21st June. We would like to take this opportunity to thank her for all she has done when working with the children in Year 4.

For the remainder of this term the Year 4 children will continue to be taught by Mrs Britton, Miss Pound and Ms Brown.

We would like to wish Mr Sutton all the best for the future.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Hannah Gordon Headteacher

